
Pilot to be partly filmed in
Tahoe
Lake Tahoe is one of the locations where a pilot TV show will
be filmed.

Actress-producer Hallie Jordan of “Small Red Star Productions”
and collaborating partners Jon and Danielle Artigo of “Artigo
Indie Films” have started pre-production on “To the Bridge.”

When two women (Jordan and Artigo) are scorned by the same man
at the same time, they plot their revenge. With a whirlwind of
unexpected  twists,  they  find  themselves  uncovering  a  new
career path as artists in the realm of cheater justice.

This  is  the  first  collaboration  of  the  two  production
companies.

Besides Tahoe, they will be filming on location in Las Vegas,
San Francisco and Los Angeles.

The pilot is set to be released for distribution prior to the
holidays.
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